
 
 

Parent and General Consent Agreement   2020-2021 
 

 The following is an agreement between parents and/or legal guardians of children enrolled at                 

The Ark Children’s Center. In signing this agreement, you acknowledge that you have registered your 

child for our preschool program and will meet all financial obligations. It is your responsibility to read, 

understand and follow the policies of the school. The Parent Handbook can be accessed from our online 

website www.oakdale.church/ark  Refusal to comply with financial obligations will result in collections and 

their associated fees, and may result in your child’s dismissal from the program. No refunds will be issued 

for written withdrawals received after July 31, 2020.  
 

 

I/we, ______________________________________________________________,  

     (Name of parent(s) or guardian(s)) 
 

Parents/Guardians of _________________________________________________,  

      (Name of child) 

acknowledge that I/we have registered our child for a preschool program at The Ark Children’s Center and 

agree to meet all financial obligations.  I/we agree to follow the policies of the school and understand that 

refusal to comply with this agreement will result in collections and their associated fees and may result in my 

child’s dismissal from the program.  

 

___________________________________   ________________________________         _______ 

Mother/Legal Guardian Name (Signature)     Mother/Legal Guardian Name (Print)       Date 

 

___________________________________  _________________________________     _______ 

Father/Legal Guardian Name (Signature)  Father/Legal Guardian Name (Print)         Date 
 

The Ark Children’s Center Handbook    ___ Yes      ___ No 
I will read, and abide by all policies outlined in the school handbook which is posted on our webpage at : 

www.oakdale.church/ark  

 

Display of Student Work, Website, Social Media & Photography      ___ Yes      ___ No                             

Throughout the school year, your child will be participating in many different learning experiences within 

the classroom, on school trips and on our school property. During these times your child will be 

photographed or videoed by our staff and images will be stored on secured electronic iPod and iPad devices. 

These images will be displayed on class share sites, bulletin boards, used in classroom projects, class books, 

and included on our webpage or in memory books to highlight learning/events occurring at school. Photo 

images will be shared to a secured class share site with restricted access. These images are not to be shared 

or used by parents to post on public social media. If an image of a child or student work appears on our 

school webpage, only the teacher’s name and class will be identified. Student names will NOT appear 

anywhere on the website. 
 

Office of Child Care: Guide to Regulated Care Brochure  ___ Yes   ___ No 
I will read the Guide to Regulated Care Brochure required by the Office of Child Care available on our 

website and 
(https://earlychildhood.marylandpublicschools.org/system/files/filedepot/2/guide_to_regulated_child_care.pdf) 
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